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Bugle Scores High;  
Criticism Guides S ta ff
This paper scored 10 
points more at Colvimbia 
this spring than it did 
last year, as the CSPA 
scorebook revealed this 
month when it arrived, re
porting a 960 point score 
out of a possible 1,000 
points*
Below is a summary of the 
scoring:

Maximum Paper's 
Score Score 

CONTENT 300 279

MKE-UP 200 197

GEN.GONSID)ioo
ERi^TIONS )____________
Possible 1000 9̂ 0

Under the section label
ed "CommGnts and Construc
tive Criticisms", the 
Bugle received both favor
able and unfavorable re
marks .
Adverse criticism given 
pointed out—
Headlines— "Fair"
Copyreading and Editing—  
"A Few slips but on the 
whole good."
General Appearance— "The 
trick of double spacing to 
fill out a story is not a 
substitute for good edit
ing."
Typing and Duplicating—  
"A few slips here,"
Among the favorable com
ments were--
Editorial Matter  "Much
better here-— professional 
in spots."
Make-Up— "Excellent."
General Appearance------
"Pages neat and attrac
tive ."
Content— "Excellent cov
erage of extra curricular

Sr. Girls Seeking Work After Graduation

Three senior girls have 
applied for secretarial 
work in Raleigh, according 
to Mrs, Laurine T, Lassi
ter, comraercial teacher,
Amy Lou Horton applied at 
First Citizens Bank and 
Wachovia; Patricia Dew, at 
Wachovia and Carolina
Power and Light Company; 
and Eetty Lou Glovor, at 
Wachovia, All the girls 
brought home application 
blanks to be filled out 
later from the Revenue De
partment and the state of
fices in the Mansion Park 
Building.
At Wachovia the head of

activitiesj good coverage 
of curricular activities."
News Stories— "They are 
well written. There is 
variety in leads and 
there is an attempt to 
make stories interesting."

the personnel department 
gave the girls an aptitude 
test, which contained some 
of all types of arithmetic, 
synonym matching, spelling 
of proper names, filing, 
typing speed, and short
hand speed.
Mrs, Lassiter reports re
ceiving a letter from Miss 
Blaclwell, the personnel as
sistant of Wachovia,a 
couple of days after the 
girls had filed applica
tions, asking for recom
mendation. In t|his letter 
Miss Blackwell expressed a 
desire to interview any 
other girls interested in 
working at Wachovia that 
Mrs, Lassiter could recom
mend.

Followr.ng the usual rota-* 
trion plan of replacing 
typewriters,four now Royal 
machines have' been rotated.
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